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Matters relative to soccer complex

SUMMARY:
Correspondence was received on August 30, 3013 from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers regarding
their claim of unauthorized activities at the soccer complex. A response is required within 15 days of
the date of the letter, which was August 23. Further information may be provided by the attorneys, if
available.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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